
State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
101 S. Webster Street 
Box 7921 
Madison WI 53707-7921 

July 16, 2013 

Satpal Kaleka 
4949 S Bartel Dr 
Greenfield, WI 53220 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Cathy Stepp, Secretary 

Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

Subject: Petroleum Clean-up Fund Award Program Transfer to the Department of Natural Resources 
Site Location: 5923 W Lincoln Ave, West All is, WI 
Site Name: D&M Motors (Former), BRRTS #: 03-41-184130, PECFA #: 53219-2109-23-A 

The 2013 - 20 15 biennial budget includes a provision that transfers management of the Petroleum Clean-up Fund 
Award (PECFA) program and its site and claim review staff from the Department of Safety and Professional 
Services (DSPS) to the Department of Natural Resources ' (DNR) Bureau for Remediation and Redevelopment 
(RR). This transfer of the program and staff took place on July 2, 2013, with the publication of the biennial 
budget. As a participant in the PECF A program we want to assure you we will strive to make this transition as 
smooth as possible for you. 

The current project manager assigned to your site will not change at this time; however, their office location may 
change. If the project manager changes in the future you will be notified in writing. Please be aware that claims 
review staff will now be located in the DNR's Central Office at 101 South Webster Street, Madison . However, 
the PECF A mailing address for claim submittal generally wi ll remain the same: 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
PECF A - Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

PO Box 8044 
Madison, WI 53708-8044 

Fax: 608-267-7646 

To keep yourself informed of any changes that result from this transition, please visit the RR program's website to 
sign-up and to receive updates via our electronic newsletter, RR Report: dnr.wi.gov/topic/brownfields/news .html. 
Also, we have revamped the PECF A web site at: dnr. wi.gov/topic/Brownfields/pecfa.html. Please note that after 
July 2, subm ittals to the DNR for case closure should be on the appropriate DNR form , accompanied by the ch. 
NR 749, Wis. Admin . Code, fee. 

Thank you for your continued efforts to restore the environment. We appreciate your patience as we work to 
make this a smooth transition for PECF A program participants and our new staff. If you have questions or 
concerns regarding the transfer or any of the interim steps as we work to combine the programs, please emai l 
DNRPECF Acomments@wisconsin.gov or call Tim Panzer at 608-267-2465 . 

Sincerely, 
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